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To: Jeff Owen <jeff.k.owen@gmail.com>, Crista Stai <crista@pbtaxlaw.com>

This is Kristyan's response:

Tyler,

| have been notified of the draft being returned. | am truly sorry that this happened. This was due to change over in our
financial systems to the SEM fiduciary program. | will pay the $30 bank fee. | am working with DA Davidson to have bills
paid from that account until funds are deposited from the property sales.

Kristyan Calhoun
Director

Certified Professional Guardian

We have been in contact with Tyler Hinckley and Gary Luloff and neither are taking new cases right now. I
would like to consult with Rick Burchak. He has done some guardianship work. I actually have a call
scheduled with Mr. Burchak at 2 pm on another case and would like to discuss this case with him at that
time. Any objections?

Finding new counsel is proving more challenging than anticipated! Thanks for your patience.

Tyler
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